
PRODUCERS OF CRUSHED CONCRETE 

August 29, 2018 

29950 LITTLE MACK • ROSEVILLE, MICHIGAN 48066-2256 • (586) 294-2900 
FAX (586) 293-2146 

Robert Joseph, Environmental Engineer 
DEQ - Air Quality Division 
27700 Donald Court 
Warren, MI 48092-2793 
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Dear Mr. Joseph, ? ,-, ~ 

\v 
This is in response to your letter of August 24, 2018 regarding site visit of August 
9, 2018. 

We understand that it is permitted and necessary for you to visit our site from 
time to time to inspect and test operations. We have been extremely short 
handed this year, and on the day you were here, we did not have anyone to 
escort you around the yard. My son, Douglas, was running the loader for the 
crusher and the other workers were in the booth or on the ground. It was "all 
hands on deck". I have been making most of the trucking deliveries, so I was 
out of the yard. 

I am aware that your inspections are unannounced, but I cannot guarantee that 
this will not happen again in the future. I invite you to come and observe our 
operations, which we believe is one of the "cleanest and most efficient" in the 
area. However, as I stated, I cannot always be at the yard to accompany you. 

Sincerely, 
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Robert J. Clancy 
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